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Thank you to all the families who provided family pictures for our Family 
Trees in each classroom. If you have not sent one in yet please do and we 
will post it in your child’s class. We have most pictures up there and the 
children are loving being able to show each other their loved ones and to 
say a quick hi when they miss Mom and Dad. Thank you also to the families 
who have given us 5-star reviews on Google and Facebook and sent new 
families here for tours. We greatly appreciate the support and these are go-
to research points for new families looking for care and education for their 
kids. 

 
In October, in our Infant classroom, we explored Pumpkins, Thanksgiving and 
Halloween. We did lots of fun art, as pictured below, had lots of great play 
sessions outdoors, and the children are loving circle time activities with the 
larger group of children. Songs, reading, and lots of movement activities to 
music are their favorite!  
 

                     

In Toddler last month we explored Autumn, Animals and Halloween! We had 
exciting indoor snow sensory bins, shaving cream animal explorations, bird 
art, and learned all kinds of animal signs in sign language. The children 
especially loved the many sensory experiences hosted by our Teachers in the 
classroom related to their learning topics.  

  
    

                 

                  
 

Our mixed Preschool/Kindergarten classroom we had so much fun learning 
about Fall, Thanksgiving and Halloween. The children are loving the 
Halloween exploration and learning through songs, table activities, art, and 
dramatic play. They have helped decorate the classroom for Halloween, 
learning to care for and take pride in their environment as well as contribute 
to larger projects. They have also enjoyed snow angels, learning emotional 
expression through circle time, and continue to work on their 
math/science/social skills through constructive building in their favorite 
section of the class- the blocks center.  
 

 

            
 

 
Special Dates/Reminders 

 

• November 6th-Bison day 

• November 10th-Rememberance Day center day 

• November 11th-Rememberance Day STAT-Center closed 

• November 17th-Diwali Celebration of Lights day 

• November 25th-International Hat day 

• Thank you for everyone for working with all the COVID 
procedures to keep all our kids, families and staff safe 
and healthy! We all appreciate it. 

• Friendly reminder to remove all outdoor footwear at the 
front entryway prior to locked white door so that we can 
keep the facility as clean as possible for our kids! Thank 
you! 

 


